
 

August 5, 2024 

HPSM Wants to Hear From You! Complete the Annual Provider Satisfaction 
Survey 
 

Dear providers,  
  
The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) values your feedback and input as we strive to improve our 
services and better meet your needs. Please complete our annual provider satisfaction survey, 
which will take less than 10 minutes to complete:  https://forms.office.com/r/w3f3Yf1P7Y  
 
Share your feedback anonymously about your experiences with HPSM to shape how we support and 
engage with you in the future. Each response is reviewed to improve the quality of HPSM’s provider-
based services.  
  
Responses will be collected until Friday, August 30, 2024.  
  
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 

Thank you,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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